SHIREOAKS PARISH COUNCIL
Neighbourhood Plan Sub Committee
Minutes of meeting held on 21st November 2012 at Worksop Town Hall

Present: B. Carter, E.Haykin, J.Rogers,  A.Haddon, N. Cockrell 

Apologies: Mike Ogden,  Christine Wilkinson-Cook, Paul Blagg
1. To approve the minutes of the previous meeting  



The  minutes were approved as a correct record of the meeting.
2.  To receive update on progress
· The Site Allocations document will not now go to Cabinet until at least February, therefore the consultation event will not take place until March.
· There had currently been no objections received regarding the NP application.  This will not go before the Cabinet until January but it was felt that approval should be a formality.
· The CPRE training seminar has been booked for 4th December from 1pm to 6pm in the village hall.  The Chairman hoped that as many people as possible would attend.

· Natalie had received a quote for an open spaces survey at a cost of £7,000.  It was felt this was a lot higher than expected but it would be put on the agenda for the next meeting.

· Scott O’Dell had sent samples of the websites he had previously built and the meeting agreed that this would be a good medium to promote the Plan together with a presence on Facebook.  It may also encourage younger people to participate.  The fee to set up the website would be between £1-200 for the  construction and £75 for unlimited updating.

· A decision on the funding application from Awards for All had not yet been received.

3.
To consider details for Consultation Event


It was agreed that this should be a priority at the next meeting. 
4. Any Other Business
· Chairman requested that minutes be presented in a bullet point format and that a Chairman’s and Secretary’s report be a regular item on the agenda.
· The Chairman would not be available from January to March and he requested someone else takes the Chair and progress the Plan in his absence.  John Rogers agreed to step in temporarily.

· The Chairman had looked through the analysis of the results of the questionnaire which had been sent to all residents in 2011 as part of the LDF consultation.  He felt that issues raised by residents should be included in the Neighbourhood Plan and followed up, particularly recreation grounds and the restoration of Shireoaks Hall.

· Thanks were expressed to Natalie for her help in finding samples of Neighbourhood Plans which had been compiled by other areas.  This would be a very useful basis to work out  a favoured layout.

5. Date of next meeting


      It was agreed to hold the next meeting on 20th December at 6pm at a venue to be confirmed.
